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From: Jaime Oliveira   
Sent: 2022/01/24 6:38 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Project of 2-3 towers on Nelson and Elizabeth Streets. 

My Name is Jaime Oliveira and I am the owner of 2 condos at the Renaissance on 9 George St. N. Letting you know that 
I strongly oppose to the change of the by-law in order to prevent the construction of those buildings. The proximity of the 
proposed builds will remove any privacy on our condo's interior and balconies. There will be a tremendous increase in 
traffic in cars and trucks and people which will completely overload and change the neighborhood dynamics. 
Thank you very much for considering this letter to object to the by-law change. 

Kind regards, 
Jaime Oliveira 

JAIME OLIVEIRA


